

Residents Lenmore Court and Paladin Court Greenview at Dover

Dear Resident.

Construction of the sewer system improvements in your neighborhood is approaching completion and residents will soon be able to connect. As discussed in several meetings with the residents, there is no requirement to connect to sewer until your current septic system fails, you expand your residence to the point where septic system modifications are required or the state declares a health threatening condition exists and mandates connection. In addition, the City has agreed to hold the cost of connection for your neighborhood to the current 2007 rate, regardless of when you connect. These costs are given below:

Sewer Impact Fee	\$2537.50
Construction Cost	\$2950
Septic Tank Abandonment Credit	(\$3384)
Total paid to City	\$2103.50

We appreciate your patience during construction and hope the project wasn't too intrusive. Should you have any questions regarding connection, or any other Public Works related service, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

Alan Oyler, P.E. Public Works Director

C: June Senay, Permit Tech Supervisor Robert Cadle, P.E., Wastewater Division Manager